
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/2/2014 5:26:46 PM 
Subject: Re: Follow up - Senator Karl Allen

Katherine,

Do you have a good contact for him or should I just call his office number?

-Katie

Sent from my iPhone

On May 2, 2014, at 5:02 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Please follow up with Senator Karl Allen.
Per Shelia he has a questions about Boards and Commission.

Thank you,
Katherine
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